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Message from the Head 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 

Congratulations to Foundation Stage for a fabulous sharing 
assembly; it was so lovely to see all the wonderful learning that has 
been going on in EYFS. Well done for setting such a great standard 
for the other year groups to live up to! 
 

Our first learning together event took place this week with our new 
Foundation intake for September. We were so impressed with all 
the children who attended – their behaviour was impressive! They 
are clearly so excited about becoming a part of Devoran School. 
 

Year 3 have had a fantastic time at Carnyorth and got up to all 
sorts of exciting activities. Thank you to Mrs Morris, Mrs James and 
Mrs Hosken for accompanying the children and for arranging such 
a fun residential for them. 
 

Wishing you all a lovely bank holiday weekend. We look forward to 
seeing you all back in school on Tuesday. 
Best wishes, 
Miss Lock 

DEVORAN NEWS 
 

Key dates 
Tuesday 8th May - Year One sharing assembly 
Tuesday 15th May-Year Three sharing assembly 
Thursday 17th May – PTCA Royal Wedding 
Disco for all classes 
Friday 25th May – Sports Day for all year 
groups (weather permitting - more details to 
follow) 
Tuesday 12th June- Year Six sharing assembly 
Tuesday 19th June - Year Five sharing assembly 
Tuesday 26th June - Year Two sharing assembly 
Tuesday 10th July - Year Four sharing assembly 

School week commencing 30th April 
 

98.1% - whole school attendance 

Attendance Congratulations: 
1st place is Year 2 with 99.7% 

Outstanding effort Year 2! 
Classes with over 97% and above    

  FS, Y2, Y3, Y4,  
  Y5 and Y6 

Well done to these classes! 

 
will 
f 
Miss J starts her Maternity leave next week. We 
wish her and her partner all the best at this really 
exciting time.  

The PTCA is putting on a Royal Wedding Disco for the 
children of Thursday 17 May and helpers are required!  All 
help no matter how big or small would be hugely 
appreciated!  If you can help, please either sign up on the 
Helper Sign-Up Sheet in the school reception or email the 
PTCA at devoranptca@mail.com .  Also, we have a meeting 
at the Beefeater Carnon Inn on 9th May at 8pm to finalise 
plans, so if you can help, please come along. 
 
 
 
 
You will see below the poster for the Royal Wedding Disco. 
Please note that the tea and coffee stall will be located in 
the Foundation Stage classroom.  
 

At the weekend, at the U8s rugby festival (marking the end of the 
season and celebrating the game), Otto Burnett, George Buckland 
and Ben Gibbs were awarded trophies by Truro RFC, recognising 
the following: 
Otto - players player (voted best player by the players) 
George - most improved player 
Ben - coaches player of the year 
 
And with the scouts stomping 35 miles this weekend there been 
some serious sporting - little legs must have been very wobbly this 
week! 
 
Well done to all our children for these fabulous achievements. 

Thank you to the children that went down to 
perform at the Community Lunch on 
Wednesday. Your performances were enjoyed 
by everyone at the lunch! Thank you to Mrs 
Andrews for taking the children down. 

mailto:devoranptca@mail.com
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Sports Day overview 2018 - Friday 25th May at 13:15 
 
The purpose of sports day is to bring the children together to celebrate a range of skills that the children 

have learnt throughout the year whilst adding in that element of healthy competition that is so important 
to develop in our children. 

 There will be 7 activities and a rest station for refreshments. 
Each class will take part in every activity. The children in the class will be split into four teams and every 
child will be winning points for their team.  We have mixed the groups up a bit from previous years, but 

have kept siblings together.  
Children will be given more information about this in due course as we launch our new ‘house system’ in 

the school. We are really excited about the opportunities that will arise for us to use the ‘houses’ as a 
positive reward incentive across all areas of our school; inter-school debating, spelling bees, times table 

challenges, dance and music competitions – the options are endless! 
       
 The seven sports activities are: 

(1) Sprint race    (5) Javelin 
(2) Egg & Spoon Race   (6) Obstacle Relay 
(3) KS2 Three Legged race /   (7) Gymnastics 

KS1 Skipping / 
FS Hopscotch 

(4) Ball skills 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
                                               Yellow = spectator area 
 
 
 

Friends and Families of our children will be allowed to watch from the ‘spectator area’ around the 
boundary of the field. We ask that all parents kindly supervise their young children (currently not 
attending our school) at all times and remain in these allocated areas to ensure the safety of all children. 
 

After all the races have been completed their will be a toddlers’ race and a Parent race, which will take 

place in AREA 1. 

Children will then return to their classes after the event to collect bags and have a refreshing treat kindly 
provided by the PTCA. They can then be dismissed to their families for the end of half term. 
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We hope you are looking forward to this event as much as we are! 
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AND 
FOUNDATION! 


